

October 18, 2020

Dear Mr. Pulket,

On behalf of the 70th Regiment's Warrant Officer Candidate Class 20-001, "The Ocelots", I would like to thank you very much for the donation that your organization made to our class in support of the Ocelot Park Project. Your donation helped provide the equipment needed for our class to help beautify the backpatio area of the Edgewood Senior Activities Center. We were able to sand and stain the outdoor furniture and create a sign for the area, which is now known as Ocelot Park.

The representatives of the Edgewood Senior Activities Center expressed immense gratitude to both of our organizations for the time and resources we devoted to this project.

From Mrs. Shawn Miller, the Senior Center Lead Coordinator:

"Our outdoor furniture was in need of repair and was transformed into looking brand new. Ocelot Park is now an inviting and comfortable place for our seniors to interact and enjoy. Our members will be so excited to see what your class has done! We are thankful to all of you and for your efforts in refreshing our back patio, which we will now refer to as Ocelot Park!"

Again, we thank you and your organization very much for you support.

Sincerely,

W01 Stephen Scott 70th Regiment

Stephen Scott

Warrant Officer Candidate Course,

Class 20-001